7" March 2014

Dear Parents

As part of Solihull Spring Festival, the children who have Wider Opportunities music lessons in school have been asked
to take part in a Celebration Concert. This concert will take place at Warwick Arts Centre on Monday 19" May at 7pm.
It will allow the children to celebrate their fantastic progress, in the wider opportunities lessons they have undertaken this
year, with professional musicians and other schools that have taken part in the scheme.

We need your permission for your child to take part in this performance therefore could you please complete the slip
below and return to school by Friday 14™ March.

On the date of the performance the children will be collected from school during the afternoon and transported to
Warwick Arts Centre by coach and it is anticipated that the concert will finish by 8,30pm. Children must be collected
from the venue at 8.30pm by a parent/guardian. Please let us know if you arrange for another adult to collect them.

Further information about the performance and availability of tickets will follow shortly. Tickets will cost £9 for adults
and £6 for concessions and can be obtained from Warwick Arts Centre Box Office on 02476524524 or book online at

www.warwickartscentre.co.uk
Yours sincerely,

PP ASlaphans

Rachael Mitchell
Class teacher

Celebration Concert

*I give/do not give permission for my child ............coooiviiiinvir i to take part in the Celebration
Concert at Warwick Arts Centre on Monday 19" May 2014.

I'understand that my child will need to be collected from Warwick Arts Centre at 8.30pm and I will collect my child
myself YES/NO* .

My child wallbevollected By vrsmers s i S S st namm st (name of adult)*,

*Please delete as necessary
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